
My name is Lillian Moses, and I am from Junction City, Oregon.  
 
Last month I celebrated my one-year-anniversary as Director of Housing Capital Construction at the 
University of Oregon. I’m greeting you today – also - as a U of O alum with 17 years of experience 
working alongside students, staff, faculty, and the community, most often wearing a hard hat on 
construction sites at the Eugene campus. 
 
I am tremendously honored to be a nominee for the non-faculty staff seat on the University of Oregon's 
Board of Trustees. 
 
On my journey through the commercial construction industry, I’ve found a niche as an active 
communicator, fostering open dialogue and continually seeking feedback to better serve the diverse 
stakeholders I’ve come to know at the U of O and beyond. 
 
I see this board position as an opportunity for me to continue building – literally and figuratively - spaces 
which support student success by prioritizing equitable outcomes in learning, encouraging critical 
thinking, and working to create a sense of belonging with an eye on how the decisions we make today 
will impact our future in the decades to come.  
 
Thank you for considering me for this position. I welcome your questions and I’m happy to share 
additional information about my background if you are interested. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Lillian 
 

 
 
Lillian Moses 
Director of Housing Capital Construction 
University Housing  
Pronouns: she/her/hers 

 

e: lmoses1@uoregon.edu 
p: 541-346-8801 
c: 541-525-5723 
 
Mailing address: 
University Housing  
1416 Columbia Street 
University of Oregon, 
Eugene, OR 97403 
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